
Feb 25, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Because of citizens united disasterous Supreme Court decision people without millions of dollars aren't 
being heard and need help to make their "free speech" money louder. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Paul Richards 
245 SW Lincoln St Apt 5503 
Portland, OR 97201-5051 
(404) 401-2498 
 
 
 


